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Hello,
I fish and camp in our state parks. I think the proposed fee changes are reasonable. In my opinion,
$20/night is still a good value to camp in the parks I visit. I especially like eliminating day-use fees for
residents. The mix of no-fee and fee day-use areas in Pecos State Park is a nuisance. I hope that at
$20/night to camp at an improved/primitive area the noise and pet ordinances will be better
enforced. It’s not very good at Navajo Lake State Park.
Regards,
Raymond Lemke
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